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Action Taken Report 
On 

MoU with Nur Mohammad Smriti Mahavidyalaya 

(Since 20 May,2021) 

 

Faculty exchange Program and its objectives: 

As stated in the MoU signed with signed on 20 May, 2021, Department of Sociology, 

Education and English of both the Colleges, initiated Faculty Exchange Program with the 

objective of interacting with students of diverse cultural background and sharing their 

knowledge resources with them. Since both the Colleges are affiliated to different Universities, 

Nur Mohammad Smriti Mahavidyala with University of Kalyani and Gour Mahavidyalaya to 

Gour Banga University, this exchange program also enabled the Faculty and Students to take 

part in different academic syllabi and enhanced their knowledge resource. 

 

 Urmimala Basak Roy, HOD and Assistant Prof in Sociology, Gour Mahavidyalaya took 

an Online class on Urban Sociolgy for the CBCS Hons students of Nur Mohammad 

Smriti Mahavidyalaya on 06.05.2022. 

 

 

 Dr Dhritiman Chakraborty, Assistant Professor in English, Gour Mahavidyalaya took 

a special class, Making Sense of Postcolonialism in Contemporary Indian Literature 

for the CBCS Hons students of Nur Mohammad Smriti Mahavidyalaya on  18.08.2022. 

 

 Dr. Anup Kumar Mandal, Teacher-in-charge of Nur Mohammad Smriti Mahavidyalaya 

took class on Mahatma Gandhi and His Educational Philosophy in the Department 

of Education in Gour Mahavidyalaya.  
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Attendance by students. 

 

 
 



 
 

4 

 

Photos of the online class by Urmimala Basak Roy 
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Dr. Chakraborty is taking class. 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Requisition Letter 
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Certificate of Dr. Chakraborty’s Class 
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Certificate of Dr. Mandal’s class. 
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Outcome of the Program: 

 

The Faculty exchange program was highly beneficial for both colleges as the respective Faculty 

brought in their own cultural and academic diversity in the interaction with students and the 

respective Department could enrich their knowledge base even while being located in different 

parts of the region. 

 

 

 

 

 


